



YSF Response to coronavirus situation

Almost every county authority and municipality within the State of Florida where the YSF and their teams operate have placed an immediate cessation of all sporting activities, whether events or practices until approximately April 7th (some shorter - March 30th and some longer - April 13th). Just about every school district has either shut down or considered shutting down for 2-3 weeks. The very few counties that have not made final decisions are almost certain to do so in the upcoming week. In addition the CDC announced tonight that all events of over 50+ people should not take place at all across every state in the US, a mandate that is sure to be heeded by all authorities and entities alike.

Practices will now be impossible and coupled with the major concern from parents about their children's well being, along with the overwhelming concern YSF has for the health and safety of our families, has come to the decision to postpone the YSF tournament with immediate effect. Keeping in line with all the county and city mandates and the unsure nature of the viruses impact, we will re-evaluate the situation all the way up until April 4th, 2020 as to what actions to take regarding the completion of the season.

If the situation takes a positive turn, YSF will remain ready to react, and re-start with a number of options that we have considered already, such as moving to playoffs immediately, and creating a shorter playoff cycle, to be able to finish the tournament in some form, and we are very hopeful this may still be possible.

This situation is bigger than all of us, however we offer you all our apologies for this difficult decision, and urge everyone to be safe!